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SEND teaching assistants level 3 apprenticeship: Recruiting for cohort 2 and 3

20 Mar 2025

We are pleased to announce that we are recruiting for cohort 2 and 3 of our teaching assistants level 3 apprenticeship.

Recent legislation changes may support more of your school staff to carry out the apprenticeship.

For adults, the requirement for English and Maths GCSEs gateway has been removed, but the employer must decide if these skills are a requirement for their
TA role.

More information

We held an online information session on Thursday 27 March. 

To find out more about this exciting opportunity to develop your TAs. TES, our appointed provider, will be there to answer all your questions and queries
please contact Sukhh Sahans at ssahans@ealing.gov.uk

Please see attached flyer for more information
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SEND Teaching Assistants L3 apprenticeship pilot flyer for schools Cohort 2 and 3.pdf (pdf)
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